NEW MEMORIAL

FORMER HEATH HIGH SCHOOL
WEST PADUCAH, KENTUCKY

After the tragic events of December 1,
1997, PFGW designed a memorial to the
victims. In the following years, public
access to the memorial was limited due
to security updates on the school
campus. This memorial pays homage to
the original design while providing
access to the community.
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